
House Blessing Request Form 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Between Theophany and the beginning of the Triodion (February 9, 2025) it is traditional 

for Orthodox Christians to ask the priest to come to bless their houses and places of busi-

ness. If you would like Father to do this, please fill out the form below and give it to Father 

or to one of the Council Members. Father will then be in touch to arrange an appointment. 

If you wish, Father would be glad to spend some time talking with you after the service. But, 

please do not feed the priest! A cup of coffee would be great! 

 

I would like to make an appointment for Father to bless my house/business 

 

NAME: ____________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________________ 

EMAIL ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________ 

PHONE NUMBER: ______________________________________________________ 

 

BEST TIMES (Please circle all that apply): 

  Monday Morning  Wednesday Morning Thursday Morning 

 Monday Afternoon Wednesday Afternoon Thursday Afternoon 

         Thursday Evening 

 Saturday Afternoon Saturday Evening 


